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Atchison antique store burglary investigated 
(KAIR)--The burglary of an Atchison antique store is under investigation.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, forced entry was
made into The Treasure Trunk Antiques and Collectibles business, located at
1501 U.S. Highway 59.

The burglary is believed to have occurred sometime between 4:00 Sunday
afternoon and 10:00 Thursday morning.

An undisclosed amount of cash was stolen during the burglary.

Anyone with information related to the crime should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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